From: Gallaghar, Robert

To: Kim Robles

Subject: Cardiovascular Consultants of Southern Delaware, LLC
Date: Monday, June 27, 2022 2:25:00 PM

Attachments: image001.png

Ms. Robles;

This is in reference to your letter dated 3/28/2022 requesting renewal of NRC License No. 07-27897-01.
In order for us to continue our review please provide the following additional information:

1. The letter requesting renewal of NRC License No. 07-27897-01 was signed by you as Testing
Manager. Previous letters requesting changes to your license have been signed by Barry S.
Denenberg, M.D., Owner. Please have Dr. Denenberg submit a signed letter stating that he is
aware of the commitments made in all correspondence related to this renewal action and that he
agrees.

We will continue our review upon receipt of the requested information.

Regards,

Robert L. Gallaghar

Health Physicist

Medical & Licensing Assistance Branch
U.S. NRC, Region |

2100 Renaissance Blvd.

King of Prussia, PA 19406

(610) 337-5182 office

(610) 337-5269 fax
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